Martin Luther King Jr. Early Childhood Center

Shared Decision-Making Committee

June 3, 2024

Agenda and Minutes

Assign secretary to take minutes

K. Savannah

Call to order

3:15 pm

Meeting notes

Enrollment 24-25

We are doing well at reaching our
number. There will most likely be a
waitlist for the 3's coming in while the
4 year olds have priority.

24-25 School Year Planning

The staff will provide any additional
committees that they believe need
to be added for next year and we
will outline their specific roles for next
year. Teachers will be required to be
a part of at least 1-2 committees next
school year.

We want to bring back alliteration
Friday's where each Friday the
students wear or bring something for
that weeks letter. Ex: B — wear blue, P

—make a pizza craft, etc.

Parent patrol was a suggestion on
how to get more parent
involvement. They would assist with
arrival in the morning or dismissal.
Parent volunteers need to be VIPS
approved before the assist.




Budget and Fundraising for 24-25

Trike-a-thon was a huge success and
we are able to fund next years field
trip. For the next years fundraisers we
want to look into double goode
popcorn and do trike-a-thon again
in the spring.

We will have 4 new teaching
positions, nurse, and TA positions that
have been filled or need to be filled
by next school year.

Upcoming Events

End of the school year, last day is
June 5

Celebrations may happen after 12:00
or after your field day activities

Staff last day is June 6

Call to adjourn

4:20pm




